
 
 

We are a welcoming Roman Catholic Parish that cherishes the Polish heritage of our founders 
and celebrates the diversity of all who enter, thus striving to give glory to God through worship and service to the community. 

St. Barbara Church 
1505 Denison Avenue  

Cleveland, Ohio 44109-2890 

   
 

Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time – October 22, 2017  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE / ROZKLAD MSZY SW. 
 

 
Saturday, Sobota, October 21 
11:00 a.m.  Memorial Mass for † Doris Wojton 
4:30 p.m.  † Jim Weiss int. Fr. Hilinski 
 
Sunday, Niedziela, October 22 
9:00 a.m. † Patty Merolla int. Ken & Maureen Krol 
11:00 a.m. † Zofia & † Leon Łojewski int. Kuśmirek Family   

  
Monday, Poniedziałek, October 23 
7:30 a.m. Presider’s intention  
  
Tuesday, Wtorek, October 24 
7:30 a.m. For the Parishioners of St. Barbara Church 
 
Wednesday, Środa, October 25 
7:30 a.m. † Jim Weiss int. Fr. Hilinski 
 
Thursday, Czwartek, October 26 
7:30 a.m. Presider’s intention  
 
Friday, Piątek, October 27 
7:30 a.m. † Larry Janka int. Renette Armstrong 
 
Saturday, Sobota, October 28 
4:30 p.m.  † Richard Cielec int. Lauri Eckman  
 
Sunday, Niedziela, October 29 
9:00 a.m. † Andrew V. Kalemba int. Linda Zakarowsky 
11:00 a.m. † Bronislawa & † Jan Rubis int. Family 
 

 
ALL MASSES are in English except the 11:00 Sunday Mass which is  
in Polish.  CONFESSIONS are heard in English every Saturday before  
the Vigil Mass, from 3:45 to 4:15 p.m. and in Polish every Sunday  
before the 11:00 a.m. Polish Mass. 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
FEAST DAY OF SAINT JOHN PAUL II, October 22 

 

In the Church’s universal calendar of feast 
days the memorial feast day of St. John Paul II 
is celebrated on October 22, the date of the 
inauguration of his pontificate in 1978.  
 

The following prayer is from the Collect of the 
Memorial of St. John Paul II 

 

O God, who are rich in mercy 
and who willed that Saint John Paul the Second 
should preside as Pope over your universal Church, 
grant, we pray, that instructed by his teaching, 
we may open our hearts to the saving grace of Christ, 
the sole Redeemer of mankind. Who lives and reigns with you 
in the unity of the Holy Spirit, one God, for ever and ever. 
 

 
 
SECOND COLLECTION This Weekend, October 21-
22, World Mission Sunday 
 
 

This week, we will celebrate World Mission Sunday. Our 
collection will help to support the young mission dioceses in 
Africa, Asia, the Pacific Islands, and parts of Latin America and 
Europe, where priests, religious and lay leaders serve the 
poorest of the poor. This year, we are invited to “Chat with the 
Pope”.  To learn more go to ChatWithThePope.org  
Thank you for your support. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rev. Joseph T. Hilinski, Pastor 
Phone: 216 661-1191 
Rev. Andrzej Knapik 
Assistant for Polish Speaking Ministry 
Phone: 216 255-2451 (cell) 
 

Established  in 1905 
Fax: 216 661-1148 

Email: st.barbara@att.net 
www.tinyurl.com/SaintBarbara 

 



 
 

 
 
During the month of October we will pray the 
Rosary before the Polish Mass every Sunday. 
 

During the week, the Rosary will be prayed 
immediately following each morning Mass. 

 

 
 
THANKSGIVING FOOD 
COLLECTION 
 

Starting next weekend, October 
28-29, our Thanksgiving 
Food Collection area will be 
set up in the vestibule of the 
West Side entrance of the 
church.  We will again be filling 
bags with donations of traditional 
Thanksgiving food Items for 
families of students at Metro 
Catholic School.   
 

We are counting on your 
kindness and generosity to help 
us fill 20 to 25 bags.  
 

 
 

2018 MASS BOOK  
 

The 2018 Mass Book is open. Parishioners may request Mass 
Intentions for the year 2018. The stipend is $10 per Mass.  
Please put your request in writing on the envelope (available 
by the side entrance) and enclose the stipend.  Include your 
name, address and phone number on the request so that we 
can contact you if any adjustments are necessary.  Place the 
envelope in the collection basket or mail it to the rectory.  
Many weekday Masses are still available for 2017. 
 

 
 

7th Annual CHRISTMAS CRAFT MARKET 
 

Sunday, November 5 9:30a.m, to 2:30p.m. at Mary Queen of 
Peace Church, 4423 Pearl Road, Cleveland. ~ Handcrafted 
items ~ One of a Kind Gifts ~ Local Crafters ~ Tinned 
Christmas Cookies ~ Local Venders ~ Food ~ Homemade 
Frozen Pierogies for sale ~ Free Admission ~ Something for 
everyone ~ Get a head start on your Christmas Shopping!!!  
Call 216 749-2323 for more information. 

 
ANOINTING SERVICE, Next Weekend 
 

A reminder that next weekend, 
Saturday and Sunday, October 28-29 
we will celebrate the Sacrament of the 
Anointing of the Sick.  Ushers will be 
available to assist those needing the use 
of the elevator or chair lift to gain entrance 

to the church.  All of those being anointed will be escorted to 
special seating arrangements.   
 
NAMASZCZENIE CHORYCH 
 

W sobote i niedziele, 28 i 29 pazdziernika w Kosciele  
sw. Barbary bedzie udzielany sacrament Namaszczaenia 
chorych podczas Mszy sw. po homilii. Osoby starsze, powyzej 
70 lat, powaznie chore, przed operacja, osoby w podeszlym 
wieku moga przyjac Komunie sw. i Sakrament Namaszczenia.   
 
 

 
 
NEWS FROM THE DIOCESE 
 
 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES is  
able to provide hope through 
the faithful support of our 
Diocese. To date, our parish  
has raised $4,865.00, which  
represents 93% of our goal. This appeal is also an opportunity 
for our parish to share in the important mission of our Church 
here in the Diocese of Cleveland. Thirty-five percent of our 
parishioners have already participated.  For those who haven’t 
had the opportunity to give, letters will arrive in the mail in mid-
October.  Your support of the 2017 Catholic Charities Annual 
Appeal provides help to the least among us.  If you have not 
yet donated, please consider a generous gift to the Catholic 
Charities Annual Appeal.   
http://www.catholiccommunity.org/donate 
 
 

 
 

 

Prayer List 
 

Please pray for our parishioners who are ill  
and all who are in need of our prayers: 

 

Renette Armstrong, Dennis Balis,  
Sarah Burket, Loretta Budzinski, Phyllis Cielec,  

Donna Cuevas, Tom Curtan, Jean Fabian,  
Elizabeth Gannon, Marcy Hill, Bill Himes, Jr., 
Robert & Shannon Gibbons, Joan Kalemba, 

 Rosemary Maier, Dorothy Noga,  
Robert & Shirley Orahoske, Gertraud Sliwka,  

Martha Plonski, Fr. Lucjan Stokowski, Dora Wołowiec,  
Włodzimierz Wrobel, Anna Zakarowsky 

 

FOOD ITEMS NEEDED 
canned green beans, 

canned corn, 
applesauce,  

cranberry sauce, 
canned or packet gravy, 
canned or fresh yams, 

boxed stuffing, 
boxed mashed potatoes, 

muffin mix, 
any type of boxed dessert, 

 jello or pudding. 
 

 
 

Please remember in your prayers 
our parishioner who has died 

 
 

Doris Wojton 
 

Doris died on Thursday, October 12, 2017 
Her Memorial Mass was at St. Barbara’s  

on Saturday, October 21 
 

May her soul, and the souls of all the faithful departed,  
through the mercy of God, rest in peace.  Amen. 

 
The generosity of our Parishioners & Friends  

has brought St. Barbara Church the following: 
 

Collection for October 14-15 – $1,720 (64 envelopes) 
Maintenance Fund - $320 (13 envelopes) 

  Thank you!   Dziękuję bardzo! 
 
 


